
Good morning, 

Congratulations! On behalf of Ohio EPA Director Anne Vogel, we are pleased to inform you that your 
organization has been awarded a 2025 Recycle Ohio Grant. 

The process for signing the grant contract will occur electronically, starting with an email sent to the Authorizing 
Official listed in your application. If the Authorizing Official or their email address has changed since your 
application was submitted, please contact me immediately at Marie.barnett@epa.ohio.gov. The Authorizing 
Official must have signatory authority within your organization. 

In the next few days, the Authorizing Official will receive an email directing them to the One Span online 
platform, where they can sign the grant documents. Please note that some firewalls often direct these emails to 
junk, clutter, and spam email boxes. Please ensure that the Authorizing Official signs the grant agreement and 
completes the Ohio Department of Administrative Services Standard Affirmation Form by April 15, 2025. 

**Grant Conditions:** 
1. This award has been approved based on the activities and timeline proposed in your application. Grant
funds cannot be used for expenses incurred outside the project scope.
2. The project may begin after April 1, 2025. No grant funds can be spent before this date.
3. The project deadline is March 31, 2026, for one-year projects (Source Reduction) and March 31, 2027, for
two-year projects, including Academic Institutions, Community Litter, Market Development, and Scrap Tire
Grants.
4. Upon project completion, a closeout report is required. This report must include copies of equipment
receipts, proof of payments (such as checks, purchase orders, or credit card statements), and photos
acknowledging EPA funding.
5. Failure to complete the closeout report, provide proof of payment, or submit copies of invoices will result in a
cost recovery of the awarded funds.
6. The final report must be submitted electronically and is due on May 15, 2026, for one-year projects (Source
Reduction) and May 15, 2027, for two-year projects (Academic Institution, Community Litter, Market
Development, and Scrap Tire Grants).
7. An EPA press release and the virtual mandatory Ohio EPA Grant Award Meeting date will be issued soon.

Once again, congratulations on your award! We look forward to collaborating with you on your project. 

Please take a moment to complete the following survey regarding your interaction with the Ohio EPA: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BTMHYVN. 

Please let me know if I can help you further. 

Marie Barnett 

Environmental 
Protection 
Agency 

Grants Administrator 
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